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There is significant change on the horizon in the Care Planning space. The impact of consumers being unprepared for the cost of care and the corresponding stress this places on existing programs and budgets has led many state governments to take action by introducing legislation that creates a “public option” for Long-Term Care insurance. This coming wave of state level Long-Term Care legislation puts clients in a tough position: How to prepare for any new legislation and the associated new income tax while the final form of that legislation remains unknown? 
We’ve developed resources that can help you do just that!
Drop me a note or give me a call if you want to take a closer look at how we’re designing this strategy with other advisors.
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